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Please take the time to make a submission.   
If you indicated you want to speak to your 
submission, we will contact you after the 
consultation period has closed and once a 
hearing date has been confirmed.

Privacy Statement: In accordance with the Local Government Act 2002, all submissions will be made available online as part of 
the decision-making process. Please refer to www.bullerdc.govt.nz/privacy or contact Council for a copy of Council’s Privacy 
Statement.

Submission number: Office use only

What we are consulting on?
Under sections 19H and 19J of the Local Electoral Act 2001 (the Act), all territorial authorities must review their representation arrangements at 
least every six years.

As part of this process Council has prepared an Initial Proposal -  that the district keeps its existing representation arrangements (the status 
quo) for the local government elections in 2025 and 2028. 

•	 The Initial Proposal (status quo) proposes that:

•	 Council will comprise ten (10) members elected from three (3) wards and the Mayor elected at large.  

•	 The district will be divided into three (3) wards: the Seddon Ward, represented by two (2) Councillors; the Inangahua Ward, represented by 
two (2) Councillors; and the Westport Ward, represented by six (6) Councillors.  

•	 There will be an Inangahua Community, comprising the area of Inangahua Ward. 

•	 The Inangahua Community Board will comprise four elected members and two members appointed by the council representing Inangahua 
Ward

We encourage you to read the Consultation Document, which includes a detailed description of the proposed representation 
arrangement (status quo), ward maps and reasons why the status quo is seen to fairly and effectively represent our community in the 2025 
and 2028 local government elections. 

To get a copy of the Consultation Document visit Council’s website, go to Council’s offices and libraries in Westport and Reefton, or grab a copy 
from the visitor centres in Karamea and Northern Buller. 



1. Do you support the initial proposal for representation arrangements for the 2025 and 2028 local elections?  

 Yes   No   

Tell us why:

2. Do you have any other comments on the Initial Proposal for the district’s representation arrangements for the 2025 and 
2028 local elections?

Have a read 
To get a copy of the Consultation Document visit 
Council’s website, go to Council’s offices and libraries 
in Westport and Reefton, or grab a copy from the 
visitor centres in Karamea and Northern Buller. 

Email 
info@bdc.govt.nz with the subject Representation 
Review if you have any questions.

The submission period is from Monday, 5 August, to 
Thursday, 5 September, 4:30 p.m. 

Submissions received outside these dates will not 
be accepted. Please note that submissions must be 
made using the paper or online form.

Need more room? You can attach extra pages – just make sure they’re A4 and 
that you include your name and contact information.
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Your submission

For sending us your 
submission

Online 
Submissions can be made online 
by visiting Council’s website or by 
scanning the QR code. 

Paper 
You can drop off your completed 
submission form at Councils’ Westport 
offices and the Reefton Visitor and 
Service Centre or post your completed 
submission form to Council’s office:

Postal address: Buller District Council,  
PO Box 21, Westport 7866


